
McGill University
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

April 14th, 1928.

Hiss C. M. Harvey,
Principal's Office.

Dear Miss Harvey,

I do not seem to have had 

any communication from Colonel Bovey with respect 

to the enclosed letter.

If, however, Dr. Porter will not 

be in England this summer, the names of R. E. Palmer, 

President of the Institute of Mining & Metallurgy, 

(Sci.'87) and Professor E. G. Coker of the University 

of London, (Sci.'99) occur to me as suitable re­

presentatives of McGill at the Centenary Celebrations 

of the Institution of Civil Engineers.

Yours very truly,

>t. (ÆY
Dean.

Enel.


